Burrillville Sewer Commission Public Workshop 04/02/2013 Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe – Chairman

William Andrews – Vice Chairman
William Peterson – Commission Member
Irene P. Smith – Commission Member
Richard Nolan – Commission Member

Also Present: Walter J. Kane, Attorney for the Commission

James J. Geremia, Engineer for the Commission

John Martin, Superintendent Tom Valarose, Russell Resources Nancy Binns, Town Council

John Mainville, Town Finance Director

Peg Franklin, Office Manager Stacey Richard, Financial Aide

Mr. Wolfe opened the workshop at 9:00A.M.

Mr. Geremia gave a power point presentation on the different methods of phosphorus removal.

Being no further business to come before the Commission, Mr. Andrews made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Mr. Peterson. All in favor, so voted.

Respectfully Submitted,

Stacey Richard Financial Aide